AMERICAN LEADERSHIP ACADEMY

03/20/2020

Dear ALA Families,

We hope you are healthy and happy.

Earlier today, Governor Ducey announced (https://youtu.be/zQ0ryfOFOak) that schools would remain closed through Friday, April 10th. Additionally, the Arizona Legislature enacted emergency measures (https://www.azleg.gov/legtext/54leg/2r/bills/hb2910p.htm) that provide schools with flexibility to deliver education to your students between now and when they return to their classrooms.

We recognize that this closure presents many challenges for our students and their families. This week, ALA staff have been hard at work developing a plan to deliver quality and structured online instruction to our students while the campuses are closed. We expect to have additional details regarding how students and families can access instructional materials by March 30th. It is our goal, to the greatest extent possible, to provide our students with instruction that is mindful of their individual needs and aligned to our mission to provide the best educational experience possible.

As we gather resources and prepare, it will be helpful to us to know what resources you have available in your home that will allow your children to receive the content we hope to deliver. If you are a parent, please complete the survey below.

https://forms.gle/WWMy9qgSmN11vQMP6

Thank you for your trust and patience, American Leadership Academy